
Follow-Up on Admission Deferral Request 

Dear [Admissions Officer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the status of my admission 

deferral request submitted on [date of submission]. I appreciate your understanding and 

consideration of my situation. 

I remain very interested in attending [College/University Name] and would like to reaffirm my 

commitment to joining the incoming class. If there is any further information or documentation 

you require, please let me know. 

Thank you for your time and attention to my request. I look forward to your response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


